
Published on Calgary Alternative Support Services (http://www.c-a-s-s.org)

Home > Printer-friendly PDF > Printer-friendly PDF

CASS Employee Center Down for Scheduled 
Maintenance July 6th-9th 2018 - COMPLETE

Submitted by Kyle Maclean on Thu, 2018/07/05 - 12:04

The CASS Employee Center will be down for scheduled maintenance this weekend from Friday July 6th at 
16:00 MST to July 9th 08:00 MST 2018.

During this time frame our service provider Sparkrock will be moving our solution to a new environment, 
and also updating us from release 9.06 to 9.08. As a result of this move and the subsequent update we 
should see noticeable improvements in performance and we will also get to take advantage of the new 
features and bug fixes provided by the most recent release.

If you have any time sensitive expense claims or payment requests please ensure that they are submitted 
by 16:00 Friday July 6th.

Update: This process is now complete. Thanks for your patience.
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